
Good afternoon  
 
I refer to your Freedom of Information request submitted to the Office of the Police and Crime 
Commissioner on 22 November 2021 as follows: - 
 
1. Do you have information relating to the Community Trigger on your website?  
2. Does this information include any statistics pertaining to the community trigger?  
3. If yes to question 2, what statistics are detailed and is this for all the local authority areas you 
cover?  
4. In making and revising the review procedures, the relevant bodies in a local government area 
must consult the local policing body for the relevant police area. Please could you advise when 
these reviews last occurred in all of your local authority areas?  
5. Are you involved in the Community Trigger appeals process in any of your local authority areas? 
If so, can you explain the extent of your involvement? and the grounds on which someone can 
make an appeal?  
 
Our response to your questions is as follows: - 
 

1. You can find the information about Community Trigger on our website by following the link 
https://www.humberside-pcc.gov.uk/Community/Community-Trigger.aspx 

2. No the information does not include statistics. 
3. N/A 
4. No information held 
5. No information held 

 
You may find it beneficial to request information from our four Local Authorities, some of which may 
be available by following the links at answer 1. 
 
I hope this information is helpful. 
 
Kind regards. 
 
 

https://www.humberside-pcc.gov.uk/Community/Community-Trigger.aspx

